
 Information Paper 

  
 
 
 

IPART acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands where we work and live. We pay respect to Elders, past, present and emerging. 
We recognise the unique cultural and spiritual relationship and celebrate the contributions of First Nations peoples.  
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The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal of NSW (IPART) is reviewing Fire and Rescue 
NSW’s fees and charges. Our review will recommend which of FRNSW’s services should have 
user charges; and how FRNSW should recover the costs of providing those services. Our 
recommendations will inform a review of the Fire Brigades Regulation 2014 (FB Regulation), and 
any new charges should apply from 1 September 2022.  

This information paper provides an overview of our review and key issues we seek your 
comments on. Your views will inform our recommendations. Let us know what you think about 
the 5 steps we outline below or find more questions in the full Issues Paper, by 12 October 2021. 

 

  Have your say 
 

 

 
Your input is critical to our review process.  

You can get involved by making a submission, 
submitting feedback, or attending a public hearing 
in December. 

Submit feedback »  

 

https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/sites/default/files/cm9_documents/Issues-Paper-Review-of-Fire-and-Rescue-NSWs-fees-and-charges-August-2021.PDF
https://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Reviews/Lodge-a-submission?openforms_id=922debf9-0915-463b-bee1-55ae0c82f644&timeline_id=13878&cta_type=have_your_say
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We are reviewing charges for some FRNSW services that have, or 
could have, separate charges 

  

FRNSW’s charges have not changed for several years  

FRNSW’s charges have remained the same for several years – in fact, some charges have 
remained the same since 2006. FRNSW’s operating costs have increased over time, so it is timely 
to review its charges.  
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New charges should protect the community and FRNSW 

The Emergency Services Levy funds FRNSW's services in attending fires and undertaking 
rescues. 

FRNSW is the only provider of most of its other services. It is important to protect consumers 
from monopoly power and ensure FRNSW can recover the efficient costs of providing its 
services. Where a particular group of individuals create the need for FRNSW’s services, they 
should pay for those services. 

We will take 5 steps to decide on charges for services that should 
have user charges 

  


